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Kolva, Patti

From: Mary Beth Chips <mchipspinerichland.org>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 3:59 PM
To: Findley, Cynthia 7i 21 M H. 33
Subject: New Immunization Regulations

Dear Ms. Findley,
Thanks for the opportunity to express our concerns about the legislation being proposed. I am a huge advocate
for immunizations and I think this is a great idea. However, it will require an increase in clerical time for all
school nurses who will need to review immunization records before the first day of school. I know we already
do this, but if there is no longer a provisional period, it will increase the time we need for this. I dont know if
school districts across the state will be prepared to roll this out until the 17/18 school year. Also, we will need a
huge publicity blitz, some of the small Christian Schools etc, have low vaccination rates and this will be a huge
adjustment for them.
Sincerely,

Mary Beth Chips, RN
Certified School Nurse
Pine-Richiand School District
Wexford Elementary School
250 Brown Road
Wexford, PA 15090
724-935-4631, extension 5226
Fax: 724-935-3733
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